
Fair Grove Invitational 2022

Coaches,

Fair Grove High School school would like to invite you and your runners to our cross
country meet on Thursday, September 8th, 2022 at the Fair Grove District Park.

Registration Information:

We are going to use MOMilesplit to enter registrations. Registration MUST be
completed by 9/6 in order to finalize a race schedule and to determine race sizes. You
are allowed to enter up to 12 into the varsity races. If you would like to enter more
please contact me. The cost is $75 per school (covers all age levels). Please make
checks payable to Fair Grove High School.

Attn: Damon Seiger
132 N. Main

Fair Grove, MO 65648

Schedule:

The races will roll after the first race and may start sooner depending on how quickly the
races finish. Tell parents to be prepared to be there 20-30 minutes before the scheduled
time to ensure they will be there for the start of the race. We are planning to combine
the JV and Varsity races as of now, but this might change depending on registration
numbers.

3:30 p.m. - Coaches Meeting by Finish Line Tent

4:00 - Middle School Boys and Girls Combined Race (1.5 Miles)

4:30 - High School Girls Race

5:15 - High School Boys Race



Medals

The top 10 in each of the Middle School and High School races will receive a medal and
the top 5 in both JV races will receive a medal. The first place team in each race (except
JV) will receive a team award. (If we have more registered this year we may bump this
number up to 15 for each race and 10 for the JV races) I will keep you posted with
updates as they happen.

Tents can be set up on the west side of the creek along the sidewalk leading to the
concession stand, between both baseball fields.
Bathrooms will be on either side of the concession stand.

Parking

Buses will enter the Fair Grove District Park North Entrance and park in the gravel
parking lot. Spectators will enter the park through the South Entrance and park in the
paved parking lot.

If you have any questions please reach out and contact me. Thank you and I look
forward to seeing you on September 8th!

Schools will be responsible for bringing their own water. We will have water for
emergency purposes but it will not be available to all runners after the race.

Text or email me if you have any other questions!

Jalen Supancic
Fair Grove Cross Country
supancicj@fgsmail.org
417-349-2190

mailto:supancicj@fgsmail.org

